

Nombre: _____ Nivel: Nivel 1B Fecha y Hora: miércoles 5 a 7

Topics: Zero Conditional and First Conditional

1. The zero conditional is used to talk about things that are always, or generally, true; it is also used to talk about scientific facts.

● *Match the clauses below.*

- | | |
|----------------------------------|--|
| 1. If I am late for class, | (A) if they don't eat. |
| 2. When he stays up very late, | (B) I always look left and right. |
| 3. People get hungry | (C) my teacher gets angry. |
| 4. If you study hard, | (D) when he is happy. |
| 5. When she watches a movie, | (E) I take a taxi to work. |
| 6. When I cross the street, | (F) he is very tired the next morning. |
| 7. I can't do my homework, | (G) the librarian gets angry. |
| 8. He always smiles | (H) if you want to lose weight. |
| 9. If I miss the bus, | (I) she likes to eat popcorn. |
| 10. When you make lots of noise, | (J) when it rains. |
| 11. Tea tastes sweet | (K) I watch a funny movie. |
| 12. You should eat less | (L) he listens to music. |
| 13. I always take my umbrella | (M) you get good grades in school. |
| 14. When I'm sad, | (N) if you add some sugar. |
| 15. When he cleans the house, | (O) if I don't have my glasses. |

2. Put the verb into the correct first conditional form.

1. If I _____ (go) out tonight, I _____ (go) to the cinema.
2. If you _____ (get) back late, I _____ (be) angry.
3. If we _____ (not / see) each other tomorrow, we _____ (see) each other next week.
4. If he _____ (come), I _____ (be) surprised.
5. If we _____ (wait) here, we _____ (be) late.
6. If we _____ (go) on holiday this summer, we _____ (go) to Spain.
7. If the weather _____ (not / improve), we _____ (not / have) a picnic.
8. If I _____ (not / go) to bed early, I _____ (be) tired tomorrow.

3. Choose the beginnings of the sentences to complete the text.

If a lion joins a group of other lions

....., it can be heard over five miles away.

If lions go hunting

..., it usually stays with them for three years.

If a lion roars

....., they work in teams.

If lions are active

....., they establish their territory.

If male lions use cent marking

....., it is usually at night.

4. Read about the special talented Hodgson family, then answer the True/False questions.

The Hodgson family from Texas, USA are probably the most talented family in the country. Thomas is the father of the family. He's 52 years old and he can do everything. He can run for a long time. Every day, he goes running in his neighborhood for 40 minutes. He can also swim very well. He swims for his state's

over-50 team! Thomas can't speak any foreign languages, but his wife, Judy, certainly can! She can speak French, Spanish and even Japanese. And she can teach them too. She works at the Pinewood Language Academy.

Thomas and Judy Hodgson have three children and they can all do many things too. Robbie, 23, can't run for long distances like his father, but he can run very fast. He can run 100 meters in just 11 seconds. That's very fast. He can also fly! Not like a bird, but using a hang-glider. He goes hang-gliding every weekend in the hills near the family home. The middle child is Janine, who is 19. She's similar to her mother and she loves foreign languages. She studies Italian and French and can speak both of them very well. When she's with her mother, they can speak French and nobody in the house understands them!

Clara is the baby of the family. She's only 9 years old. She can't speak French and she can't fly. What can she do? She can bake the best cakes in the world! And her parents and her brother and sister can eat them.

- 1. Thomas goes running every day near his house.**
- 2. Thomas runs for a local team.**
- 3. Judy teaches her students to speak other languages.**
- 4. The Hodgsons have two children.**
- 5. Robbie can run 100m very quickly.**
- 6. He also goes flying in a hang-glider every Thursday.**
- 7. Janine is 19 and she is similar to her mother.**
- 8. Clara is only nine years old and she can bake cakes.**

The family lives in the American state of .

Thomas likes swimming and .

He speak any foreign languages.

Judy speaks English and other languages.

Judy is a .

Robbie can't run far, but he can run .

Clara can very good cakes.

Her family the cakes.

5. Read the text, then match the questions and answers. Put one letter into each space.

Martin had a terrible day yesterday. It was the day of his vacation to Spain but it was a nightmare. He left the house at 10 o'clock in the morning and caught a taxi to the airport. Martin went to the check-in with his luggage. When the man who worked for the airline asked for his passport, Martin became very upset. Where was his passport? Martin realized he didn't have his passport with him. What a disaster!

He jumped back into the taxi and told the driver to take him home. The driver drove quickly and Martin arrived back at his house in twenty minutes. He ran into the house and went into his bedroom. He found his passport on the bedside table and left the house again. But the taxi wasn't there! Where was the taxi! Martin jumped up and down angrily. "I don't believe it. The taxi left!" he shouted. He ran down the street and looked for another taxi.

After a few minutes, Martin found another taxi and told the driver to take him to the airport as quickly as possible. The traffic on the roads was very bad and, unfortunately, Martin's taxi arrived at the airport late. His plane left for Spain at 11.30 and Martin missed it. He was very sad and went to speak to the airline. They promised to get him a seat on an evening flight and Martin went home on another taxi to wait.

- A. The traffic was bad.
- B. At the check-in desk.
- C. In his bedroom.
- D. 10 o'clock.
- E. He was too late for his flight.
- F. The taxi wasn't there.
- G. Spain.
- H. Another taxi.
- I. By taxi.
- J. Twenty minutes.

1. Where was Martin going on vacation?
2. What time did he leave the house?
3. How did he get to the airport?
4. When did he realize that he didn't have his passport?

5. How long did it take to go back to his house in the taxi?
6. Where was the passport?
7. What did Martin discover when he went back outside?
8. How did Martin get to the airport the second time?
9. Why did he arrive late at the airport?
10. Why did Martin go home?

6. Write a small story (any topic)